MINUTES OF SPECIAL TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING

JULY 6, 2004, TOWNSHIP HALL, EASTPORT

Present:  Schultz, Leech, Schmidt, Parker, Stillings     Absent:  None

Also Present:  Anthony Esson of DEM, Fire Chief Dawson, EMS Director Watson and audience of 16.

The purpose of the meeting was for Mr. Esson to present to the board the proposed plans and cost estimates for the proposed new fire station.

The meeting was convened at 7:32p.m. with Supervisor Schmidt giving a brief recap of how the project has progressed to date.  Mr. Esson, of DEM Architects and Associates, then distributed copies of the proposed site plan, recommended construction specifications and the preliminary construction cost estimate to the board members and reviewed each page.  There were questions and discussion from the board.  Members of the audience were also given the opportunity to ask questions and discuss.

The advisory committee will be asked to convene one more time to review the information presented and give their recommendations on the plans.  The board members will also study the material and be prepared to make recommendations.  It is anticipated the fire station project will be on the agenda of the regular monthly meeting on July 20.

The meeting adjourned at 9:35 p.m.  These minutes are subject to approval at the next regular board meeting.

Doris Leech

Township Clerk

